
 

 
  
2014/07/18 

 

 
Dear WASP business partner,  
  
  
PLANNED WORK – IN PLATFORMS WILL BE IMPACTED 
  
  

Date: Sunday, 20 July – Monday 21 July 2014 

Time: 22h00 p.m. - 4h00 a.m. 
  
  

Technical Description 

   
 Pre-paid balance queries (IN Account queries) will fail via the iCAP view thru to all IN 

Platforms 

 

 No airtime transfer will be possible during this time. 
 

 The impact is to all IN Platform nodes  

 
  

  
  
Please ensure that all parties within your organisation are aware of this communiqué.  
  
Should you have any queries related to the above, please refer to the attached WASP Fault Reporting 
and Escalation Procedure. 
  
  
Kind Regards 
WASP Support Team 
  
   
   

 


